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January 4, 1944

Mr. Joshua S. Lederberg
U.S. Naval Hospital
St. Albans, N. Y.

Dear Sir:

The problem of your completion of the New York State
Education Department's English requirement of six points has
been given careful consideration. I have consulted with the
Pre-Medical Office and with Mr. Edward J. Grant, the Registrar.
It has been decided that you should take the initiative of
appealing to Dr. Horace L. Field, Chief of the Bureau of
Qualifying Certificates and ‘“rofessional Examinations, State
Education Department, Albany, New York, for special consideration
by the Department. In other words, you should request Dr. Field
as Boon as possible to consider your requirement on the basis of
the completion of the work you have had. The State Education
Department will be sent immediately the medical qualifying
certificate with the statement that you have been instructed
to make this petition. We will also attach a trangtript of
your record to Dr. Field.

I will notify Professor Fred S. Keller, the Chief Pre-
Medical Adviser, and send him a copy of this letter. I would
suggest if you have any difficulties that you communicate with
him.

Very. ly yours       

 

Edward B. Fox —
Assistant Registrar
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